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Reminders: 
Remember to check 
the Lost and Found 
for any missing 
belongings.  We have 
changed the location 
for lost items to the 
main foyer.  They are 
placed in the foyer at 
the close of each day.    

 

Helpful Information 
Site Phone # 504-4943 

Office Phone: 296-2880 
Email georgiaokeeffe@ 
childrens-choice.org 
 
Billing Email 
sara@childrens-
choice.org 
 
 
 
 
 

Financial Assistance 
Available: 841-4800 
 

November 
In November, we celebrate our community and time with family.  We will make habitats for 
bugs and learn about space.   
We will host our first annual fall craft night where we will serve refreshments and have a 
variety of activities.    

 
Field trips this month 2:30-5:30   

November 21st we will go to Explora.  Parents are encouraged to come! 
We will provide a signup sheet for field trips one week prior.  Children may not choose to go 
on the day of the field trip if they are not already signed up to attend. 

 
Full Day Care 
APS is closed on the following days: 
November 5th- Election Day 
November 11th – Veteran’s Day 
November 26-28th – Parent /Teacher conferences & Thanksgiving break 
Children’s Choice will be open for these days from 7-6pm.  Registration will be online.  
Remember to bring a lunch.   
November 29 and 30th Children’s Choice will be closed for Thanksgiving break.    
  
CQI  
We will have our next meeting to discuss results of our surveys and observations.  Please let 
us know as soon as possible if you can take a couple hours of your day to observe our 
program.  It is greatly appreciated! 

 
Community Service 
This month we are collecting clothes for Inez Elementary Community School.  Please bring 
items to be donated to the cafeteria from 2-6 pm.  We will be collecting items until 
November 12th.   
If you have an idea for a community service project please let us know. 

 
A Look into October 
Here are some activities we did in October.  Amber led a candy corn art activity and  Johnny 
led waterless bobbing for apples.  The kids had so much fun!            

                       


